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Rolette County Crash Injures Three   
 
What: Injury crash involving one vehicle 

Where: 96th Street NE, ½ mile east of ND Hwy 30 (approximately 3.5 miles south of Rolla, ND) 

When: 05/10/2019, at approximately 9:30 AM 

Road Conditions: Good. Gravel surface. 

Weather Conditions: Clear 

Crash Involvement: Single vehicle 

Type of Crash: Rollover 

Agencies Involved: NDHP, Rolette County Sheriff’s Office, BIA, Rolla Fire & Ambulance 

Vehicle No. 1: 1997 Chevrolet ½-ton pickup 
 
Occupant No. 1: male; 19 years of age; of Fargo, ND; life-threatening injuries 
Restraints: Seat belt not in use. 

 
Occupant No. 2: male; 27 years of age; of Belcourt, ND; life-threatening injuries 
Restraints: Seat belt not in use. 

 
Occupant No. 3: female; 17 years of age; of Belcourt, ND; non-life-threatening injuries 
Restraints: Seat belt not in use. 
 
Charges: Under investigation 
 
 

NARRATIVE: The Chevrolet was traveling east on 96th Street NE. It began to leave the 
roadway, and the driver lost control. The vehicle overturned. The two male occupants were 
ejected and were transported by ambulance to Presentation Medical Center in Rolla with life-
threatening injuries. The female occupant was transported by ambulance to Presentation 
Medical Center with non-life-threatening injuries. 
The crash remains under investigation by the Highway Patrol.  
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For More Information Contact:  
Sergeant Ryan Panasuk  701-328-1081                                                                                                                                                  
rpanasuk@nd.gov  

     
 


